
“THANK YOU” DINNER OF UTAH VALLEY STUDENTS WITH GRUPPMANS AFTER THE 

CONCERT AT TABERNACKLE ON MARCH 18, 2011 

 

Students of Utah Valley University during “Thank you” dinner with Gruppmans on March 18, 2011 

 

During the dinner, Associate Vice President of Utah Valley University                                                                                             

for Academic Affairs, Dr. Mohammed El Saidi (right) presented                                                                                    

a Certificate of Appreciation for contribution to the success of the                                                                                

Conference to Ludmila Gudnina (center), while                                                                                                                      

Vesna Gruppmans (left) joins them.  

 

Utah Valley University student Chris Valverde (left)                                                                                                                         

with his daughter Patricia Peace Valverde (right) and composer                                                                                                    

from Netherlands Peter M. van Brugge (center) during dinner                                                                                                                             

after concert on March 18, 2011 


